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Hello Tiger Families!

It has been a fabulous few days of fun
and learning. The children are excited

Inside this about all that they are doing, thanks to

our wonderful Troy Teachers!

Issue
August 2022 Please help us to have a smooth end of
day by ensuring we know how your child
Welcome Back is getting home. If you need to change

your child's after school plans, please be
sure to call the office by 2:00 PM. This

Library and Makerspace News will give us enough time to get the new
information to our classroom teachers.

As always, if you have any questions or

Dates to concerns, please feel free to reach outl
Remember
Best~
Monday, Sept. 5 - Fevin (Y, Slone, Td. .
Labor Day -- NO SCHOOL Principal

Tuesday, Sept. 13 --
Voting Day-- NO SCHOOL ,
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Library and Makerspace at Troy School

Hello Troy families! Ms. Carrier and I are excited to begin the school year welcoming students back into the
library/makerspace room. We will begin the year reviewing safety and procedures, the roles of the library and
makerspace, and the exciting programs we have planned!

We will begin circulating books in mid-September for in-classroom use only. The first week of October,
students will start bringing library books home. If you would like to see some of the books we will be reading
and circulating this year, please head to our library catalog and choose your school library.

If you have any questions on specific procedures, read-alouds or activities, please contact Lisa Wiley,
Elementary Library Media Specialist at lwiley@mrsd.org.

Ms. Carrier & Mrs. Wiley
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